
 

Friday 18th November 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

WEDNESDAY WORD – MERCY 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/mercy?pid=MTA101634&v=75.7 

 

All of the assemblies for this year have now finished and we look forward to the Christmas shows – 
some of which are just around the corner! 

 
PLAY TICKETS. These will be available from the office from Tuesday 22nd November. 

Each child has been allocated 2 tickets for each performance. 
Tickets are £2 each. The children are performing twice for you! 
 
ROAD SAFETY. Year 1-4 will have a Road Safety Play next week which looks at getting to and from 
school safely. 

 
READING MEETING. This was a great success and we had some good feedback from parents, 

many saying more of this! We will see what we can organise for the New Year… 

 
ADVENT. This begins on the 27th November. We look forward to this time of preparation. 

 
ENROLMENT MASS. This will be celebrated for our Holy Communion children on Saturday 26th 

November at Saint Hilda’s Church at 6pm. 
Father Owen is looking forward to seeing the children. 

 

TRAINING DAY. SCHOOL IS CLOSED on FRIDAY 25TH NOVEMBER. 
 

INTER FAITH WEEK – ISLAM. We will look at Islam next week and gain a greater understanding of 
another faith. 

 

ASTHMA REVIEW. If your child has asthma then Mrs Hampson needs to have an asthma plan in the 
office. 

Please make sure your child’s asthma plan is up to date. 
 

SENsitive Coffee Morning – Tuesday 6th December at 9am. Please come along. 

 
With prayers, 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
 


